
2019 AGM
SOUTHAM HERITAGE COLLECTION



AGENDA

• Apologies

• Minutes of last AGM

• Chairman’s Report

• Treasurer’s Report

• Election of Management Committee

• Any other business

• Browse, Chat and a Drink



MINUTES OF 2018 AGM

• Any issues or concerns



CHAIRMAN’S REPORT

• 13thYear

• Unlucky for some !

• First full year in Tithe Place

• Number of building issues – heating, 

ventilation, post box, ceiling leaks, 

access doors

• However – everything we wanted it to be

• Many more visitors – 3,000+

• Much more engagement

• Expanded activities



CHAIRMAN’S REPORT …

• Now on our 4th full exhibition

• Final WW1, Christmas, Fire Service, Playtimes Past

• Very professional room layout

• Able to have 3 different sets of displays

• Exhibition,  Atrium Window, External Window

• People stop to view internal and external window displays

• Southam history visible even when we are not open

• Aiming for new displays approx. every 6 weeks 



CHAIRMAN’S REPORT …

• Significant increase in public awareness

• Big increase in visitor numbers

• 323% average monthly increase 

with more and more coming from 

further afield



CHAIRMAN’S REPORT …

• Membership continues to grow

• 200 Club ticket sales now up to 196



CHAIRMAN’S REPORT …

• Volunteer numbers increasing

• 4 more since this chart

• 1 - Research for exhibitions / walks

• 1 - Professional graphics designer

• 2 – Help with Funding and Documenting

• Now have a digital picture linked to entry catalogue 

for > 54% of items – many more to do though

• Take a look at our Volunteer opportunities

• There are many different areas where you or a 

friend may be able to help



CHAIRMAN’S REPORT …

• Sadly lost 2 much valued members/volunteers

• Chris Jerome

• Robert Cardall

• Rowan Parker won the WCAVA Volunteering Award

• Letter of congratulations from the Secretary of 

State for Digital, Media, Culture and Sport

• Seen here with Jeremy Wright QC, MP

• Thank all our members, volunteers and sponsors for 

their invaluable support – we could not succeed 

without you 



TREASURER’S REPORT



MANAGEMENT 
COMMITTEE 
ELECTION

• Current Members

• Bernard Cadogan (Chairman)

• Pam McConnell (Treasurer)

• Linda Doyle (Secretary)

• Lee Ellard

• Rowan Parker

• Peter Rollins



ANY OTHER BUSINESS

• Opportunity to renew your memberships (ideally setup a direct debit ?)

• Take a look at the 2020 Calendar (and buy one ??)

• Buy one of the last 4 200 Club tickets ?

• Have a read of the Volunteering Opportunities

• Maybe you have a friend who would be interested ?

• Two new talks available – Linda and myself

• Have drink and a snack on us

• Chat about anything with anyone!

• Declare the meeting closed

Thank You

❖ For your continued support

❖ For coming along this evening


